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Dear Midwest Cultural Fest family,

Thank you for your overwhelming support of the Inaugural MIDWEST CULTURAL FEST. We look
forward to your support next year.

Regarding Ayra Starr's absence, her team abruptly pulled out of the show for reasons beyond our
control and understanding. Although we tried up until the day of the event to find a consensus, her
management team refused to compromise. We look forward to working with our legal team in the
coming days as we assess the damages this decision to cancel may have caused to our brand.

We also wish to send a sincere apology to all Yung Wylin fans who were looking forward to his
performance. Due to personal reasons, Yung Wylin was not able to travel to Indianapolis. We wish

him great success moving forward with his career.

Despite the untimely setbacks, the Midwest Cultural Fest delivered a 5-star experience filled with
good music from the dopest djs, great food, great performances and maximum entertainment.

WE DID IT!

Sincerely,
Midwest Cultural Fest



